Mountain Pediatric Group

Re: COVID-19

Thank you all for your patience this week as we have been making changes to our practice in response to COVID-19 preparedness. We wanted to take a moment to share with all of you the changes that we are currently implementing:

For ALL visits:

We ask that you please limit the number of people that attend your scheduled appointment to your child and one healthy adult.

You will be asked a series of questions upon check-in as a screening measure. You may also have your temperature taken.

For WELL CHECK appointments:

We will still be seeing well checks for newborns, infants, and other children that are due for immunizations. We will be moving the time of all well visits to morning.

If you have an older child that is scheduled for a well visit, but does not need immunizations, we will ask you to reschedule to a later date. Our office staff will contact you about rescheduling.

Please let the staff know prior to arrival if your child has been sick at all. If needed, we will reschedule the well visit for a time when they are feeling better. If you still want your child to be seen, we can schedule them for a sick visit instead.

For SICK VISITS:

We will be seeing children for sick visits in the afternoon. Please let our office staff know when you schedule the appointment if your child has had fever of 100.4F or greater.

We will be continuing to make changes as needed in response to COVID-19. We appreciate all your patience during this process. Please call our office with any questions 828.452.8878.

For more information about talking with your children about COVID-19, see this article by healthychildren.org

www.healthychildren.org/COVID-19